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Comments: To Whom it Concerns; thank you for making this comment section available.  I am encouraged with

the USFS's thoughtful and thorough Forest Pla Revision.  I feel it is imperative that the USFS act now to maintain

and preserve forest lands that are under extreme pressure from human and motorized use.  I am particularly

concerned about Wilderness preservation.  Unless land is set aside now as wilderness, there will be no

wilderness for future generations.  One need only look to Europe to see what the consequence of lack of

planning has done.  In particular, an area on the flanks of Cement Mt. has been proposed as a wilderness area.  I

would like the USFS to support this designation in their plan.  I would also recommend consistent forest

management of trail heads and trails in the GMUG.  With the lack of management, it is pretty much a free for all,

with motorized users creating trails in the Cement Creek drainage.  

Thank you.


